### Cato Community Newsletter October 2021

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



## HAPPY FALL

September was busy and fun. We had multiple winners for National Cheeseburger Day and another great Senior Luncheon. I enjoyed the shared laughter with everyone that attended and it was good to see some new faces. A special thanks to Mary, Myrna, Suzanne, and Paula for their assistance.

Yay! Fall has arrived. Cooler days and the calendar indicate it, but being able to buy a pumpkin-flavored coffee, guarantees it.

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946





Oct 22nd - Nov 7th

Check out Moonlight on Main in downtown Belmont each weekend displaying Museum of the Moon, a touring art installation featuring a huge lit moon! Local art and activities too.



Elvis was in the building and provided some fun entertainment! We had some giveaways and a delicious lunch at Nellie's Southern Kitchen.

#### WE LOVE OUR SENIORS!

Find more photo on social media!





Congrats to our Cheeseburger Gift Card Giveaway Winners! Cheryl Ellsworth, David Teague and George Ballew.



<u>Congrats</u>/

# It's National Cookbook Month!

We are anxiously awaiting the final touches of our very own Cato Community Cookbook! We will be receiving from the printers soon to distribute.



Trash Pickup Every Thursday

Next bulk pick up will be Oct. 21st Schedule yard waste pickup with the City of Belmont 704-825-0507

#### **Helpful Numbers:**

COMMUNITY

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300 For Emergencies call 911